
March 10, 2019

Monica Puoma Lambon-Quayefio
P.O.Box LG 57
Department of Economics
University of Ghana
Legon.

Dear Monica Puoma Lambon-Quayefio:

On behalf of Robin Burgess, Taryn Dinkelman, Dean Karlan, Ben Olken and Daniel Xu, I would like to invite you to attend the NBER's 2019 Summer Institute Development Economics Workshop we are organizing.  We will be meeting on July 21, 22 and 23 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin Land Blvd., Cambridge, Massachusetts.  The preliminary schedule will be available at by the end of April.  

Unfortunately, the NBER will not be able to reimburse your travel or lodging expenses.   Information regarding hotel reservation will be sent to you soon.

Coffee and pastries as well as lunch will be provided each day.

All Summer Institute participants will receive a confirmation letter by email prior to their workshop(s). Please read your confirmation carefully as it will contain important information. If any of the information on your confirmation is incorrect or if you do not receive a confirmation letter two weeks prior to your workshop, please contact someone in the NBER's conference department immediately.

We hope you will be able to join us this summer.  If you have any questions, please contact me in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

Sincerely,

Rob Shannon

Assistant Director, Conferences

NBER


